
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
We are back! We hope you had a fun, adventurous, relaxing, and wonderful summer. However, we 
have missed our students so much and are so glad to have them back in the buildings.  
 
Lundy's first few days of school were fantastic!  Kids and teachers were all eager to be back 
together.  This week teachers spent time reviewing rules, classroom expectations, and 
schedules.  Next week they will jump right into things and hit the ground running!  Please remember 
that dismissal times have changed.  Monday through Thursday release time is 3:00pm and Friday 
release time is 12:00pm.  
 
We welcomed four new teachers to Lundy this year, Ms. Hawkins, Ms. Wilson, Ms. Mandal and Ms. 
Wachtel.  
 
Lowell Jr/Sr High is off and running! Fall athletics are in full swing! You will notice some new faces in the 
building: please welcome a returning face, in a new role, Mr. Winn! He is now taking on the duties of 
Dean of Students. We also have Ms. Latta, science, Mr. Couvillion, social studies, Mr. Ricci, social 
studies, Ms. Anderson, math, Mr. Cline, PE, and Ms. Nordstrom, counselor. If you see any of these new, 
or any of the returning staff, take a second to say hi! 
 
Team pictures for all junior high and high school fall sports will be held on Thursday, September 12. 
Keep an eye out for an email from TWA Photography with more information. The emails will be sent to 
the parent email used for registration. 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


